
ST. CHARLES VILLAGE COUNCIL 
MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING 

MARCH 2, 2018 

Meeting called to order by President Roe at 5:00 pm. 

Members present:  White, Theile, Neumann, Roe, Dennis, McPhail, and Kutz. 

Others present:  Matt Lane 

Interviews were conducted by council for DPW Superintendent candidates.  Questions were created by Village 
Manager Lane and each council member was assigned a series of questions to ask.  Lane explained the process for 
the interviews and that it will be more of a conversation. Council members will write comments and impressions on 
feedback sheet provided to the council by Manager Lane 

Donald Straub, who was schedule to interview at 7pm removed his name from consideration at therefore will not be 
interviewed. 

5:00pm  Jeffrey Graham was interviewed by the Village Council 

6:00pm  Troy Weiss was interviewed by the Village Council 

Feedback forms were returned to Mr. Lane for his review. 

Motion by Kutz, second by Dennis to adjourn at 8:05 pm.  Motion carried. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Matthew Lane, Village Manager 


